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New Funding For Rural Housing!

New funding has become available in rural
communities for either new build houses

- or renovation of existing empty houses
—— = which are currently on the market.
= 81

Grants are only available to

community groups and not \_\\\\-’
individuals. The IOHDT and The Hoy

Trust will be working closely with

individuals who believe that they may [
benefit from the opportunity....so we

need to hear from you.

If you, or someone you know, has a genuine desire for housing on Hoy
within the next 5 years, please let us know so that we can arrange contact to
complete a more detailed survey of the requirements.

Interested parties can either send us an email info.iohdt@gmail.com, or
contact The IOHDT office directly on 01856 701 356.

You can also message us via Facebook, simply log in and follow the
messenger instructions.

Please include contact details for us to get back in touch.

Please note, the proposed development must be on Hoy
and Walls, references to Hoy include the entire
community and not solely the North End of the Island.

Thanks, from The IOHDT




